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When you paid the fee.   Refund
April 2015 to March 2016 £38
April 2016 to March 2017 £45

How to claim 
It takes about 10 minutes to 
claim online.
Before you claim you’ll need:
•  the donor’s UK bank account 

number and sort code
•  a copy of the LPA (if you  

have it)
If you need help or more 
information to claim online then 
you can call the Refunds Helpline.

Claim a refund online

Claim by phone 
You must claim by phone if:
•  the donor doesn’t have a UK 

bank account
•  you’re a court-appointed deputy
•  you have a trust organisation as 

the attorney
Contact the Refunds Helpline.

Refunds Helpline
Email:  
poarefunds@justice.gsi.gov.uk
Telephone:  0300 456 0300  

(choose option 6)
Textphone: 0115 934 2778
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 
Friday 9am to 5pm
Wednesday 10am to 5pm
Find out about call charges

NORTHERN STAR RAISE 
OVER £1000 FOR CHARITY 
AT QUIZ NIGHT!
A traditional pub quiz was held at Greenmount Cricket Club 
on Wednesday 31st January to raise funds for Papyrus – a 
national charity set up for the prevention of young suicide. 
The quiz, organised by Northern Star Financial Management 
of Ramsbottom, was attended by over 16 teams and a raffle 
helped the total money raised to £1020.

Northern Star would like to take this opportunity to thank 
the kind donations of prizes for the raffle – from Bill Elkin, 
Eagle and Child, The Vineyard, Bang & Olufson and Phoenix 
Bat Repairs.  They would also like to thank all the teams 
who turned up, the Cottage Loaf (Tottington) for catering and 
Greenmount Cricket Club for hosting.

The team at Papyrus sent the following message

“Thank you for your gift of £1,020.00. On behalf of everyone 
here, thank you so much for getting involved and supporting 
the work we do. We rely heavily on donations, and having 
support from you will really make a difference in helping 
us to continue to deliver and improve on our existing life-
saving services. Thank you for helping us save more young 
lives.”

SOMETHING A BIT  
DIFFERENT… AGAIN!
Please let Sarah know if you want to attend - we have 
booked the lovely Penny Farthing suite at the Last Drop - 
should be a great night!

“ Listen very 

carefully. We 

shall say this 

only once… ”

            SAVE THE DATE!

Friday, 5th October 2018

THE ELLO ELLO ENIGMA

A MURDER MYSTERY EVENING!

The THIRD in our series of charity events held in 

support of Cancer Research UK.

Dress Code

If you dare — “ FANCY DRESS 1940s ”. If you don’t  — “ SMART ” ... 

NO jeans or trainers!

Venue
The Last Drop Village Hotel & Spa in Bolton * Guests arrive 7.00 pm 

* Tables of 10 cost £500 * Includes a three-course meal and a cabaret 

 « a viry fanny shoe »

rsvp to sarah : 

sarah@northernstarifa.co.uk * 01706 822622

Here’s some complicated stuff from Leigh 
regarding re-claiming part of the registration fee 
for Lasting Powers of Attorney.


